

Veterans Affairs Task Force

Sixth Meeting September 2, 2021 @ 19:00

Municipal Office Building - Lg. Conference Room & Zoom

Members by Zoom: Stephen Marden

Members in Person: Robert Roy, Mary Krumsiek, John Nolan, Ronald Stacey, Bernie

Plante,

Absent: Shelly Gannon, Stuart Mulhane, Keith Gasco

Others Attending: Justine Caggiano - Human Resources, Jayne Marie Davolio - Town

Clerk

The meeting began at 7:00 pm with the pledge of allegiance.

The committee reorganized for FY2022:

Chairperson: Nomination for Keith Gasco by Mary Krumsiek, 2nd by Bob Roy all were in favor.

Vice Chairperson: Nomination for John Nolan by Bob Roy, 2nd by Mary Krumsiek all were in favor.

Clerk: Nomination for Stuart Mulhane by Mary Krumsiek, 2nd by Bob Roy all were in favor.

Justine Caggiano spoke about the upcoming 911 ceremony to be held on 9-11-2021 @ the Senior Center garden at 6:30 this will include a candle light vigil.

Discussion on moving forward:

The paint for the cannon and the wheels has come into the base in Springfield. Mary Krumsiek will pick it up and let everyone know when we can begin painting.

Bob Roy spoke with Stuart Mulhane and the plaque detailing should be done by the end of the month, definitely done by Veterans Day.

The committee asked for an updated status on the financial status and Justine Caggiano will report back at the next meeting.

Discussion took place on the grave markers at the cemetery and what would need to be done to clean the markers up. Bob Roy also mentioned that this could be a good project for an Eagle Scout.

Motion to close the meeting by Mary Krumsiek seconded by Bob Roy, vote to close the

meeting all in favor.

Meeting closed @ 7:10 PM

Robert Roy, Chairperson:

Mary Krumsiek, Vice Chairperson:

John Nolan, Clerk

Stuart Mulhane

Shelly Gannon

Ronald Stacey

E. Bernard Plante

Stephen Marden



